Watts Remy

From: Rob Galyen <rob.galyen@cosi.ag>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:33 AM
To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Vote NO on SB 103 and SB 104

Dear Chair Dembrow,

These bills set a very dangerous precedent in Oregon.

Oregon’s farmers and ranchers are doing their part to protect the environment and support the health and well-being
of their cattle. Oregon’s dairy farmers are some of the most forward thinking in the nation. It's stewardship, not size,
that matters. As with any other industry, size is no indicator of environmental stewardship or animal welfare on dairy
farms.

The dairy farms that would be impacted by this proposal are largely family organized operations, who have farmed in
Oregon for generations. With milk prices at an all-time low and regulatory burdens at an all-time high, for a dairy to
support a family network, the dairy must exist on a larger scale.

Sincerely,

Rob Galyen

2741 NW Highway 26
Madras, OR 97741
rob.galyen@cosi.ag



